
 

 

 

 

ELLERSLIE AFC INC – Junior/Youth Division 

TOURNAMENT PARTICIPATION POLICY 

 

The Club will pay for one (1) official tournament entry fee per team per year to a 

maximum amount of $100 per entry.  Any shortfall of an entry fee will need to be 

met by the team. 

If a team goes to more than one tournament in the same year, the team will be 

responsible for the payment of any subsequent entry fee(s). 

The Committee may, from time to time, agree to payment of a higher entry fee 

for a specific team attending a specific tournament, if in the opinion of the 

Junior/Youth Director of Coaching, attendance at such a tournament will 

significantly improve player development.  

To apply for tournament fees to be paid by the club, please email the Operations 

Director prior to entering the tournament – info@ellersliefootball.org.nz  
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